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Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Aug 15, 2018 at 5:16 PM
To: Randy Appel <rappel@agi.net>

Randy
 
We are meeting internally on Monday and we would like a bit more info (before then if
poss) to help us consider these signs.
 
What is the font of the new signs, particularly the building mounted ones?
 
Will the new signs match the existing ones where the existing ones are being retained
eg "Mercy Hospital" (038) , the donor Davis signs, and "Fore River Medical Building"
(013/029)?  Please confirm the font of these existing signs.
 
Also-  I don't know if you have started constructing any of the monument directional
signs (that go all the way to the ground) but I suggest that you hold on those as some of
these may not be approved for safety reasons if they block sight lines between drives,
especially at intersections (we have a minimum clearance re such signs where it
matters).  Could you send a location plan for all of the replacement directional signs that
are not flat against a fence (eg 006; 014; 022; 023; 025; 033; 034; 044; 047; 048; 049;
050; 051; 052-  I may have missed one or two) so we can assess this issue. 
 
I expect we will have a few more questions next week;  thank you for giving us time to
understand the proposals and clarify the information.  
 
Thank you
Jean
 
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
Planning & Urban Development Department
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
phone: (207) 874-8728 
email: jf@portlandmaine.gov
 
 
On Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 12:32 PM, Randy Appel <rappel@agi.net> wrote: 

Let’s see if I can send the whole thing.
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